


 

 

Thank you for the overwhelming response for volunteers to 

work our Coach Bingo/Tricky Tray on Friday, October 20th. The 

following parents have been assigned to work.  Please remember 

that you must be at school at 5:00PM sharp.     

When you report that evening you will be given your assignment. 

(raffle ticket sales, kitchen, 50/50, cleanup, etc…) 

This event will fulfill your 2 “other” shifts for your work bond. 

Please contact Gina Rispoli at (732) 277-2552 if you have any 

questions or concerns.  If something has changed and you 

cannot work please contact me immediately. 

 

Monica Krupinski 

KatieTracy 

Ryan Guijo 

Louis Abe 

Walter Christian 

Pardeep Sidhu 

Michelle Ribeiro 

Irene Pavlonnis 

Andrea Hayes 

Ronald Balagot 

Joel Joseph 

Vera Ribau 

Melissa Costa 

Chelsea Graca 

Sabina Bednarz 

Abigail Casteneda 

Julissa Salgado 

Maria Pereira 

Anthony 

Bulathwelage 

Rasheeda 

Patanwala 
 





October   16,   2017 
 
 
Dear   parents/guardians, 
 
During   the   month   of   November,   the   students   and   faculty   of   St.   Stanislaus   Kostka   School 
will   be   remembering   loved   ones   that   have   passed   from   this   world   to   the   next   by   creating 
an    All   Souls   Memorial   book    that   will   be   displayed   in   the   hallway   leading   to   the   cafeteria. 
To   help   accomplish   this,   attached   please   find   a   template   that   the   students   can   use   to 
remember   the   deceased.   Your   student   would   write   the   name   of   the   person   on   the   top   of 
the   form   and   then   use   their   creativity   by   drawing/coloring   a   picture   or   attaching   a   photo 
of   the   person.   Please   note   that   photos   will   not   be   returned.   They   can   also   write 
something   special   about   the   person   in   the   space   provided.   An   example   is   shown   below.  
 
Completed   templates   need   to   be   returned   to   your   child’s   homeroom   teacher   no   later 
than   Monday,   October   30th.   During   November,   the   names   of   the   deceased   that   are 
submitted   will   also   be   announced   during   the   morning   assembly   and   the   school   will   pray 
for   their   souls.   Should   you   have   any   questions,   please   email   me   at 
mflorczak@sskschool.org . 
 
Thank   you, 
Mrs.   Florczak 
 

 
 
  

mailto:mflorczak@sskschool.org


In      loving   remembrance   of: 
 

 

____________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Eternal   rest   grant   unto   them,   O   Lord,   and   let   perpetual 
light   shine   upon   them.   May   the   souls   of   all   the   faithful 

departed,   through   the   mercy   of   God,   rest   in   peace.   Amen. 




